Dear Sir/madam,

| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed building development off Red Lane in Appleton, Warrington.
This area, is an area of outstanding beauty, the most magnificent views and incredible wildlife, it is the only place |
have ever seen a badger. It’s a very popular area for walkers, runners and dog walkers. Especially considering the
amount of proposed developments in the area it is important for us to protect as much green space as possible and |
cannot think of anywhere more upsetting to lose.

Red Lane bridge is difficult to navigate at the best of time and can be quite dangerous to cross as it, let alone with a
potential increase in traffic. Increasing any traffic around the Stockton Heath area is going to cause issues, it only
takes a bus to pull into the bus stop and the traffic starts to back up, let alone the traffic chaos which ensues each
time a bridge swings, and this is due to increase with Peel’s Manchester to Liverpool container shuttle huge

increase.

Thank you for taking to time to consider my opposition, please help Warrington remain beautiful as well as
successful.






